Across Government Panel Contract – Audit and Related Services
General Information

The Contract is an across government panel contract and has been arranged by Strategic Contracts – Shared Services SA in the Department of Treasury and Finance on behalf of the State Procurement Board and South Australian Government Agencies.

The government conducted an open tender and assessment process to determine an approved panel of suppliers.  Agencies can therefore select firms though the panel without having to conduct their own processes to establish the ability of the firm to do the work.

Selecting a Supplier

The benefits of using a panel contract are outlined in the State Procurement Board’s (SPB) “Panel Contracts Guideline”.

Suppliers can be selected in various ways depending on the assessed risk and value of each assignment. The following examples can be considered:

· A non competitive basis (e.g. obtaining a quote from any one Panel member);

· A competitive basis (e.g. obtaining a quote from several or all Panel members);

· An equal division of work basis;

· A rotational basis;

· A geographic basis; or

· A preferred Supplier basis (e.g. one Supplier is given the opportunity to undertake the procurement first, then other Suppliers are approached only if required).

Request for Services

· Government Agencies can place a Request for Services with Suppliers. A Request for Services may be placed via the Internet, e-mail or facsimile
· Suppliers will respond with a Letter of Offer.
· The Government Agency and the Supplier must fully complete and sign an Official Order form for the supply of the Services before work commences.
Each time a Services Contract between the Government Agency and the Supplier is formed, the supply conditions are automatically incorporated into that Services Contract.

